
August 12, 2025,

Attention:

Dear  ,

Thank you for your interest in enrolling your ward in our institution. Kindly note that your application
has only been submitted but for processing and entry exam eligibility to take place, kindly make
payment online or upload evidence of payment. Meanwhile, you may want to verify or modify your
submitted application below. Please ensure you keep your Application ID for future reference.
Finally, if you would like to continue your application at a later date kindly logout as seen above or
proceed with payment, Thanks management.


